April 16, 2020:
UPDATE

Given the rapid spread and continued uncertainty pertaining to the COVID-19 virus pandemic, SBRA has
CLOSED registration for the SBRA Annual Swiezy / Pope Memorial Montauk Railroad Century 2020 at
this time. In the MANY years of running the Montauk Century, there has never been a worldwide health
threat of this magnitude and we have been exploring all options regarding what to do for this event,
including rescheduling later in the season or cancellation.

Our number one goal is to ensure the health and wellbeing of our members. We will provide an update
on this event in the weeks to come. Thank you for your patience.

Joann,
SBRA President



